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Notes from the teachers:




We will attend a Greensboro Grasshoppers baseball game on May 6th.  Permission slips will be sent home April 8th.  We are not taking parent chaperones with us to the game because they are trying to accommodate as many GCS second graders as possible. Thanks for your understanding.  Please write the word “baseball” in your child’s planner and he/she will receive a ticket for reading this newsletter.

Academic News:
In Math, we will learn how to estimate and measure length. We will also learn how to count coins and bills, and use problem solving strategies to add and subtract money.
In CKLA and Science, we are learning about the human body. We are studying the different systems in the body and their functions. We are also learning about the nutritious foods we need to eat to stay healthy.
Classroom News:
We would like to wish a “Happy Birthday” to Price, Parker, Amber, Betsy.
Dates to Remember:
April 8th         
Report Card Day
April 19th - 28th 
Spring Break
Donation Station:


If you can donate any of the items below, we would be so grateful.  For those of you who have so generously donated some of our wish list items, “Thank you!”  We truly appreciate
your generosity and support.

· modeling clay

· play dough
· dry erase markers

· beads
· chenille stems/pipe cleaners
· craft sticks

· colorful duct tape

· glue sticks

· pencils

· baby wipes

Mrs. Cooper and Ms. Raines
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